Human Relations Commission Meeting Wednesday, March 28, 2018

A meeting of the Doylestown Borough Human Relations Commission was held on the above date with the following members in attendance: Chairman Fred Stanczak, Vice Chairperson, Linda Quinn, Laurie Smith Kaczanowska, Nancy Reilly and Doreen Stratton. Also in attendance were Borough Manager John Davis, Borough Councilman Don Berk, and Borough Solicitors Jordan B. Yeager, Esq. and Lauren Williams, Esq. Absent were John Fraser and Maxine Katz.

- 1. Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the February 28, 2018 meeting were approved.
- 2. Training Session: Lauren Williams, Esq. Curtain and Heefner, LLP Lauren Williams gave an overview of the Commission's purpose, who it protects and from what. Using a flow chart, she then walked the Commission through a typical complaint process.
- 3. Human Relations Commission 3-Fold Pamphlet:

The revised 3-fold pamphlet, prepared by Linda Quinn, was reviewed. John Davis will look into an appropriate image to be placed on the front of the pamphlet. The Commission will review a final draft at the April 25 meeting and strategize how to outreach to the community.

4. Old/New Business:

An article on the Human Relations Commission will appear in the spring/summer Borough Bulletin.

There was a general discussion regarding the HRC access to educational facilities. The Ordinance states "post- secondary". There was additional discussion on the phrase "access to education".

5. Adjournment:

The next Human Relations Commission meeting is Wednesday, April 25, 2018.